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29 June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Performing Arts Residential 
 
The Performing Arts Faculty would like to offer a fantastic opportunity for your child to partake in a 
residential to London. During the trip, students will watch a West End Show, receive a workshop 
(Dance, Drama OR Music), tour around a professional theatre. The trip will take place on Wednesday 
6 July 2022 returning on Thursday 7 July 2022. The cost of this trip will be £304.00 per student and 
includes the price of the theatre ticket and tour, workshop, accommodation, evening meal, breakfast, 
lunch and travel.  
 
There are 40 spaces on the trip. If you would like your child to take up this exciting opportunity we ask 

for a non-refundable deposit of £34.00 to enable us to make the necessary arrangements. The reply 

slip and deposit are to be returned to Finance by 30th June 2021 to secure the place. It would be 

preferable if your money could be paid using the school’s online payment system, www.scopay.com , 

accessible via the Parents Section of the Academy website. If you need to pay by cash or cheque 

(payable to The Bourne Academy), please ensure these are placed in a sealed envelope with your 

child’s name and details of the payment clearly marked on the front. We would strongly discourage 

cash payments for security reasons.  

The cost of the trip can be paid in installments, these are shown below: 
 

30th June 2021 (non refundable 
deposit) 

£34.00 31st December 2021 £30.00 

31st July 2021 £30.00 31st January 2022 £30.00 

30th September 2021 £30.00 28th February 2022 £30.00 

31st October 2021 £30.00 31st March 2022 £30.00 

30th November 2021 £30.00 30th April 2022 £30.00 

 
 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals or has been at any point in the last six years then they 
may be entitled to funding assistance. Please contact the Finance Department for more information. 
 
More information will follow shortly. If you have any questions in the meantime please contact me, 
Mrs Murphy, on: 01202 528554. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Murphy 
Subject Lead for Dance and Drama 
 
 

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
http://www.thebourneacademy.com/
http://www.scopay.com/


 
 
 
 

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth 
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS     Tel. 01202 528554 

www.thebourneacademy.com     admin@thebourneacademy.com 
The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158 

Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS 

 
 
 
 
 
Reply Slip RE: Performing Arts Residential July 2022 
 
 
 
Name of Child ……………………………………………….. Tutor group: ……………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Performing Arts Residential Trip in July 2022.  
 
I confirm that the non-refundable deposit of £34.00 has been paid using the online payment system 
or is enclosed by 30 June 2021. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………Parent/Carer 
 

 
Print name: 
 
 
Date: 
 

 
 
 
Please return this form to the Finance Department 
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